
NEMAC Spring Lunch -- March 30 Email 
 
Greetings Mountaineers! 
 
Last Saturday, sixteen of us gathered at Sarducci’s Restaurant for the annual spring lunch, despite 
Friday's heavy wet snow that kept four of us away, sadly.  We offer our heartfelt thanks to Jerry 
Carruba for once again organizing the event, and to Paulette Gagne for the beautiful home crafted 
key fobs and the delicious s’mores on sticks — they look like exotic flowers in the photos 
 
Many of the usual suspects came to welcome our newest members, Terry and Mark Rogers (Salem 
NH), and Beverly and Randy Snyder (Bedford NH).  Unit officers Milo Cutler and Diane McElhiney 
came up from Randolph VT, as did Dave and Lori Peirce.  Donna and David Thompson drove over 
from North Woodstock NH, and Marty Womer and Mary Keefe from Old Orchard Beach 
ME.  Paulette and Jerry drove up from Northfield VT and Mary and Andreas from Waitsfield VT. 
 
If you were among the missing, we love you anyway, and hope to see you down the road! 
 
Cheers! 
 
— Andreas 
 
PS  Marty Womer reminds us that there are still spaces left at the Rockland ME campsite for our 
Blues Festival Rally July 12-14 — you have probably recently received an email from him on the 
subject — you can contact Marty at mainstreamer06002@gmail.com with any questions. 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 
__________________________ 
Andreas Lehner, Secretary 
Northeast Mountaineers Airstream Club 
aplehner@mac.com 
 


